
 

 

 
Our Ref: KH/AB/cc/MacmillanCakeSale 
 
16th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Macmillan Cancer Support Fundraising 
 
We are delighted to inform you about two exciting fundraising events taking place at Barr 
Beacon School on Friday 26th September 2025 in support of Macmillan Cancer Support. 
 
Macmillan Cake Sale 
 
Our pupils will be running a Cake Sale during breaktime. Pupils are encouraged to donate 
purchased cakes (unfortunately, we cannot accept home-baked cakes due to allergy 
requirements). Donations need to be taken to The Bistro during form time on the morning of 
the Friday 26th September 2025, where they will be collected by our Year 13 Charity Leads. 
Every pupil who donates a cake will also receive Praise Points. 
 
Cake slices will then be sold for 50p each, with all proceeds going directly to Macmillan 
Cancer Support. Pupils must bring cash into school if they wish to purchase any cakes on 
offer.  
 
Macmillan Bake-Off Competition 
 
In addition to the Cake Sale, we are holding a Bake-Off House Competition. Pupils are 
invited to bake a cake themed around their House or The Beacon Values.  
 
Entries should be taken to the iCentre on the morning of Friday 26th September 2025, where 
they will be judged by staff. 
 
Prizes will be awarded as follows: 
 

• 1st place: £20 Amazon Voucher 

• 2nd place: £10 Amazon Voucher 

• 3rd place: £5 Amazon Voucher 

We look forward to seeing the creativity and generosity of our pupils as we come together to 
support this important cause. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 


